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v AFFORDABLE HOUSING IN JASPER

Situated on three separate sites in
the Town of Jasper, Caribou Creek

Housing Corporation will provide
64 much needed affordable and
sustainable homes for its member-
ship. Designed to reflect the moun-

tain aesthetic of Jasper’s existing
architecture, the buildings feature

BIG NEWS steep rooflines and a rugged stone

and timber detailing on the exteriors. package. Each unit will achieve gold status under the

The modern, open-concept main BuiltGreen rating system through a carefully detailed
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floor plans provide comfortable building envelope combined with high efficiency, low
GRAND OPENING . o . .

and functional design in a compact consumption fixtures and appliances. @
On November 6, 2010 RPAP

along with City Officials and the

development where homes are mandated to meet
or exceed specific benchmarks for sustainability.
Architecturally, the homes must not exceed a certain
size with greater than normal setbacks and high
quality landscape design. The house incorporates

local community celebrated the
opening of Edmonton’s newest
fire station. Combining cutting
edge sustainability with archi-
tecturally responsive indoor and

outdoor spaces, Fire Station No. photovoltaic panels and a large expanse of south
5 (5 e e [ e NEW RESIDENCE facing glass providing passive solar heating. Twelve
for the Norwood neighbor- GOES GREEN inch thick exterior walls will easily maintain interior
hood. Mandated to LEED® Silver temperatures with minimal need for heating and

RPAP have just completed the cooling. A unique part of the design is an exterior
design for a new home in south patio bordered on two sides by the house creating a
Edmonton. Larch Park is a new strong connection between the inside and outside. @

Certification, this high perfor-
mance building will be environ-

mentally friendly, durable, and

energy efficient. While the inte-
riors of the apparatus bay and
support spaces have been spe- UNDER CONSTRUCTION
cifically designed for firefight-
ers, a south-facing public entry
plaza will welcome fire station
visitors. As part of the City’s 1%
for Art Program, a permanent
art installation complements a
“pocket park” at the building's
west side. RPAP is proud to be a
part of this innovative project. @
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